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TO: Delois Robinson, Deputy Director Procurement — Purchasing and Contracting

FROM: Angela Green, IT Business Officer — Innovation & Technology CUQ/

THROUGH: John Matelski, Chief Innovation & Information Officer — Innovation & %f\-—-———-’
Technology

THROUGH: Barry Puckett, Deputy Director - Innovation & Technology/ ff

SUBJECT: NetApp System, Professional Services and Training Services

DATE: June 20, 2017

DeKalb County has a business need to expand its current NetApp System as the existing system
is reaching maximum capacity. This expansion is intended to provide long term storage for video
surveillance and other county video storage needs. The Department of Innovation and Technology
is requesting Purchasing and Contracting’s assistance in preparing a BOC Agenda item to procure
expand on our current System, Professional Services, and Training Services through ProSys
Information Systems utilizing the State of Georgia Cisco Contract 9999%-SPD-T20150930-0001.
The NetApp equipment is considered a commodity item and the most advantageous prices are
obtained utilizing the State of Georgia contract that includes a significant discount off list prices.

The total amount for the system, professional services and training services is $121,121.31 which
will be funded by IT General Operating Fund 100.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If additional information is required, please contact
Angela Green {(404) 371-2374.

cc: Barry Puckett

Attachments(s): Prosys Information Systems Quote



